
Straffan Camogie Club

Dealing with Lost/Found Children Policy

If a child becomes lost or separated from their responsible adult, a vetted and safeguarding
trained coach/mentor/supervisor should be contacted where possible. If this is not possible,
the Club DLP and/or Children’s Officer should be contacted. They will then seek to contact
the child’s parent or guardian.

If you discover that a child has gone missing from the Club grounds, contact the Gardaí
immediately. You must also contact the Club Children’s Officer and/or DLP, but only after
contacting the authorities.

Straffan Camogie Club adheres to all guidelines set out in the Camogie Association Code of
Behaviour

https://camogie.ie/administration/child-safeguarding-and-protection/code-of-behaviour/
https://camogie.ie/administration/child-safeguarding-and-protection/code-of-behaviour/

